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For the Attention of the Inspection Panel
In particular: Mr Alan Novitzky
 
Dear Mr Novitzky,
Thank you for taking the time to listen to my presentation at the Open Floor Hearing on the

evening of 23rd May at Salisbury City Hall.  
I am attaching as per your request, a full list of RTC’s in  Shrewton and surrounding area which is
considered the “Rat Run” to avoid queues on the A303.  
The detail is between July 2012 to July 2018 which is the most up to date listing we have.
Obviously, these are all reported incidents but many go unreported when there are no casualties
involved such as :
Minor vehicle to vehicle at Rolleston Cross Roads – Tom Theed who lives in the house on that
corner can report this almost daily.
The railings at St.Mary’s Church remain damaged from a vehicle hit last year.
Mirror to mirror on the High Street in Shrewton and other minor damage to parked vehicles.
Owing to the queues on the A303, our village also suffers over weight vehicles using London
Road and then have to use Shrewton High Street because there is no turning point once
committed.  All of this road length is 3.5 ton weight limit.  I personally have footage of an army
vehicle MAN HX80 8 wheel drive 46 tons parked outside our co-op – this vehicle was facing west
and would therefore have used the High Street.
I do hope this information helps with your deliberations.
Best regards
Janice Hassett
STAG: Stonehenge Traffic Action Group
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